
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Sabino, Pearlie Z. 
3/1/2013 12:29:58 PM 

(franz.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted Pocta, Robert M. 
(robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov); Myers, Richard A. (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Redacted 
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Clare, 
David (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DWC3); [Redacted 
Redacted 
Redacted Fogelson, Matthew (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MAFv); Redacted 
Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Draft Advice Letter for El Paso and Kern River Capacity Contracts 

From: Gurova, Alina [mailto:A2GN@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 10:10AM 
To: Peck, David B.; Sabino, Pearlie Z.; Cheng, Franz: Myers, Richard A.; Pocta, Robert M. 
Cc: Clare, David: [Redacted | Doll, Laura; I Redacted 
Fogelson, Matthew (Law) 
Subject: Draft Advice Letter for El Paso and Kern River Capacity Contracts 

CONFIDENTIAL - CONTAINS COMMERCIALLY SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

Submitted under General Order 66-C and Public Utilities Code Section 583 
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DRA & Energy Division -

Attached is a draft of the Advice Letter and confidential appendix requesting approval for the 
new El Paso and Kern River pipeline contracts that we discussed with you recently. It is our 
current intent to file this with the Commission on Tuesday, March 5th. 

If you have any concerns with the material in this draft Advice Letter, please let us know bv 
Monday noon, March 4th 

me. 
Any questions should be directed to Redacted or 

Thanks, 

Alina Gurova 

Natural Gas Regulatory Analyst 

PG&E Core Gas Supply 

415.973.1098 

PG&E Is committed to protectinq our customers' privacy Tolearn more, please visit ntfpi/7www.pge com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0633545 


